
To Ozark Campus Faculty and Staff: 

The Ozark Campus will follow the protocol set forth by the Center 
for Disease Control in their Interim Guidelines for H1N1.  You can 
find this information at the following link:  
http://www.cdc.gov/h1n1flu/guidance/guidelines_colleges.htm 

Please contact your supervisor should you have any questions 
regarding the protocol for faculty or staff who are diagnosed with 
the virus.  Please contact Mr. Sikes or  Mr. Harris if you have a 
student who is diagnosed.  Regardless of whether you are a staff 
member or a student, YOU CANNOT RETURN TO CAMPUS 
UNTIL YOU ARE FEVER-FREE FOR 24 HOURS.  

Please be sure to take necessary precautions to avoid infection.  
Maintenance staff will be supplying classrooms and offices with 
hand sanitizer.  Thank you, Dr. Blondin   
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